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May 11, 2020 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF ANNULMENT OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
Ref: UNDP/SOM/RE-INTEG/RFP/2020/001 

Enterprise Development and Grant Management of Start-Up Funds for Internally Displaced 
Persons (IDPs), Returnees and Host Communities in the Main Accessible  

Areas of Return and Departure in Mogadishu 
 

 
Dear Proposers, 
 

Notice is hereby given to all Proposers that UNDP has cancelled the above referenced Request 
for Proposal (RFP) due to unavoidable circumstances.   
 
The UNDP apologizes for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 

.   

 
Safiou Esso Ouro-Doni 

Deputy Resident Representative (Operations) 
Somalia Country Office 

 
 
 
 

  

mailto:registry.so@undp.org

		2020-05-12T10:21:40+0300
	Safiou Esso Ouro-Doni




